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Sandra Soto

From: Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2016 11:47 AM
To: SIRIANNI, MARYROSE
Subject: Notification of Duplicate E-filing - (E-filing ID = 49343)

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and found to be ineligible for e-
filing because it is a duplicate of DN 08385-16 in Docket 000121A-TP. 
  
If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us. 
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Sandra Soto

From: Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2016 2:51 PM
To: 'MaryRose Sirianni'
Subject: FW: Letter of notification by AT&T
Attachments: Notification of Duplicate E-filing - (E-filing ID = 49343)

Hi MaryRose, 
 
We received the two filings shown below.   
 

 
 
The first filing (Efiling ID No. 49342) was entered as DN 08385-16, the second filing (Efiling ID No. 
49343) was considered a duplicate and was not accepted as a filing.   
 
Hope that helps.  If you have any further questions, please give our office a call.  
 
 
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
(850) 413-6770 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are public records 
available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 
From: Sandra Soto On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2016 2:43 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: FW: Letter of notification by AT&T 
 
Dorothy, 
 
Is this something you would get? 
 
Thanks. 
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From: SIRIANNI, MARYROSE [mailto:ms8675@att.com]  
Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2016 11:53 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Letter of notification by AT&T 
 
I filed a letter earlier today lifting the force majeure in certain wire centers in AT&T territory and received the attached 
email saying that it was a duplicate filing.  Can you please explain?  thanks 
 

MaryRose Sirianni 
AT&T Florida 
Area Manager ‐ External Affairs 
Tel:  (850) 577‐5553 
Cell: (850) 591‐6009 
Fax: (850) 222‐4401 
MaryRose.Sirianni@att.com 

STOP texting while driving! Take the pledge at itcanwait.com   

  

"This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are AT&T property, are confidential, and are intended solely for the use of the 
individual or entity to whom this e-mail is addressed.  If you are not one of the named recipient(s) or otherwise have 
reason to believe that you have received this message in error, please notify the sender and delete this message 
immediately from your computer.  Any other use, retention, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this e-mail is 
strictly prohibited." 

 




